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Summary:

This message conveyed several decisions that McNamara had detailed in a
memorandum on “The Replacement of Jupiter and Related Matters.” One Sergeant
missile battalion would be deployed in Italy to replace Corporal missiles. The U.S. would
not transfer to Italy “operational responsibilities” for nuclear weapons currently
deployed to the Southern European Task Force [SETAF]. The U.S. would not deploy
Pershing missiles to Italy. Planning would begin for the assignment of three Polaris
submarines to the Mediterranean beginning April 1, 1963. Finally, plans would be made
to deliver 14 104-G’s to Turkey during April 1963.
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